COMMUNICATION - C6

ITEM 3

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
May 4, 2021

From: Reno Capano ||| G-

Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 7:36 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File OP.11.011, Z.11.042 - Ozner Corporation (South) - 10131 Weston Road -
Resident on Retreat Blvd

| would like to be able to voice my opinion at the live meeting with respect to this development.
Additionally, | would like to be informed of the decision. With respect to this development, | am
strongly opposed to adding a building in this location. We are already plagued with traffic in this
intersection as is. The building itself is not something that should be placed around the community,
which consists of detached, semi detached and townhouse dwellings. We definitely do not need
buildings in this area, and these should be placed closer to highway 7, if at all. It seems as though any
developer who wants to put a building up in Vaughan can do so wherever they see fit, eventhough it
does not fit with the original vision for the area. | did not buy in this area to be surrounded by
buildings, and if | wanted that | would move to Toronto. This will definitely infringe in peoples privacy
who live close by.

Reno Capano
C.E.T., PMP®.

Chrislea Road

Woodbridge, ON ||l
l
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